
----Original Message*--
From: Leslie Waters <leslie-waters@Jampabay.n. c
To:DavidGreen@
Sent We4 Dec 2,2020 8:08 am
Subject: Field ofHonor 2020

Davi4

Thanks once again to you and Seminole Kiwanis for all the effort with the spectacular 2020 Field
ofHonorthis year!
We spoke ofthe wonderfirl display last evening on Council.
Thg front of City Ilall and the Post Office looks so bare once again
I wishwe could lsave the flags up all year!

Unfortrrnately, I couldn't get over to City Hall yesterday to help retire the 400r flags !

Believe it or not I was with f,wo gentlemen ftom the French Foreign legion (really!),
Brigadier Creneral Loic Mizon and a Majoq both stationed at MacDill, for u presentation at Lake
Seminole Square.
Mr. Ralph Piersoq 100, was awarded the French Legion Medal ofHonor for his part during
WWll at the Battle of Normandy.
v e r y interesting story. "Tlwrklnufot stW ou Cowfiry,- ssid General Mizon.

Then I wastied up preparing for Council.

Anyway, Bon Jour, and have I great Christmas!

Leslie Waters


